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Everyoneis gifted - but some people never open their package.~ Unknown

Windsor Star Editorial: “Clean Hospitals; A New Way of Thinking”

The Windsor Star devoted an editorial last week to the importance of preventing infections in hospitals. In
the words of David Musyj, President and CEO—"You have to make cleanliness a priority.” Washing
hands, carbolizing patient rooms and using appropriate protective gear all contribute toward a ‘cleaner’
environment. Congratulations to all Windsor Regional staff for all your efforts to avoid and reduce
the spread of infection.

Dine at Per Bacco in August

For the entire month of August, Per Bacco Ristorante (1199 Ottawa St.) is donating 10% of all lunch food
sales to the Windsor Regional Hospital Foundation in support of the Cornerstone of Caring Campaign.
This promotion is open to everyone — please let your friends and family know! Call 519-255-1199 for
information, or visit www.perbacco.ca.

John Atkinson Golf Tournament

This year the John Atkinson Memorial Fund has chosen Windsor Regional Hospital Regional Children’s
Centre — Family Learning Place as the beneficiary of funds raised at their golf tournament. The tournament
is scheduled for Thursday, September 1 at Sutton Creek Golf Club. They are looking for many golfers to
participate! Price per golfer is $125 and includes 18 holes, cart and steak dinner. For more information call
519-965-2189, or visit www.johnatkinsongolf.com.

Register now for Racing the Vine (September 17, 2011)

Visit www.racingthevine.com to register for the 3rd annual Racing the Vine Run/Walk. The 5km event takes
place at D’Angelo winery. The winner receives their weight in wine. All proceeds support the Cornerstone
of Caring Campaign.

Shuttle Lot At the Met Campus

In an effort to increase the number of parking spaces available, construction is taking place at the Shuttle
Lot (Met Campus). Thanks to all staff for their cooperation with this temporary inconvenience.

Evening of Heart and Enchantment—September 23, 2011

To commemorate 10 years of service excellence, the Windsor-Essex Cardiac Wellness Centre will be
hosting its annual fundraiser at the Ciociaro Club. This year’s dinner will feature a heart-healthy menu.
Entertainment includes a talk by motivational speaker Maurice O’Callaghan, “Touching Hearts, Changing
Lives”, which will be sure to inspire you. The live band “Big Wiggle” will bring supporters of all generations
to their feet with their eclectic mix of music. To purchase tickets or receive further information, please contact the
Cardiac Wellness Centre Hotline at 254-5577 ext. 72556, email carwell@wrh.on.ca.

Did you know?
WRH has a ‘Service Recovery Program’. That means from time to time, when a patient experiences a problem,
efforts are made to “make this up” to a patient. Each department has a Kkit.
For details on service recovery in your department—talk to your Manager.
Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital.
Submissions can be made to gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008.
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